
 
 

 
Holly Springs Elementary School 

October 17, 2016 
 

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families and Happy Monday, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important announcements.  
 
Parents, today our Track 3 HSES Fun Run kicked off with an exciting Pep Rally and we are thrilled about this 
year’s program!  The first step is to register your child on funrun.com, using our school’s registration code 
224-673.  You can also search our school on funrun.com.  This year, we are raising funds for Progressive 
Learning Environments and our school goal is $33,000.  Today, your child is coming home with a pledge book, 
where you can learn more about helping our school through the Fun Run.  Thank you so much for all your 
support! 
 
Wednesday, students should wear ​ORANGE​ to school for Bullying Prevention Month and Unity Day. 
 
Don’t forget to re-activate as a volunteer by no later than 4:00p.m. on October 31, 2016.  Volunteers may go to 
any WCPSS site and register through the intranet.  The volunteer system is open daily for reactivation and/or 
registration. 
 
The North Carolina State Fair has started.  By purchasing state fair tickets online, HSES will receive $2.00 for 
each adult admission ticket and $1.00 for each child ticket but before checking out, enter the code “447” in the 
box beside each ticket!  Go to our website for more details. 
 
Our next Cheetah Pride Night is Thursday, November 10th from 5:00-7:00p.m. at Jumpstreet Indoor 
Trampoline Park in Cary. 
 
Watch for O’Holly Night information to come in early November, right after Boosterthon and that lobby ticket 
sales will start the morning of Nov. 9th.  
 
This message will be posted to the school website.  
 
Have a great day! 


